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City Clerk Department  
Revised October 2022 

 
CIVIC AFFILIATIONS: 
 
 
 
 
 
COMMUNITY INTERESTS: 
 
 
 
 
 
PLEASE GIVE A BRIEF STATEMENT AS TO WHY YOU ARE INTERESTED IN SERVING ON THIS 
COMMISSION OR BOARD: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
______________________   ___________________________________________ 
DATE:        SIGNATURE OF APPLICANT 
  
 
Please attach any additional information relating to this application and return to the City Clerk, City of 
Calabasas, via US Mail at 100 Civic Center Way, Calabasas, CA 91302; or by email at 
mhernandez@cityofcalabasas.com. For more information, please call (818) 224-1600.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
INDIVIDUALS WITH DISABILITIES REQUIRING ANY ACCOMMODATION TO PARTICIPATE IN THE APPLICATION 
AND SELECTION PROCESS MUST INFORM THE CITY OF CALABASAS AT THE TIME THIS APPLICATION IS 
SUBMITTED. INDIVIDUALS NEEDING SUCH ACCOMMODATIONS MUST DOCUMENT THE NEED FOR SUCH 
ACCOMMODATION INCLUDING THE TYPE AND EXTENT OF ACCOMMODATIONS NEEDED TO COMPLETE THE 
APPLICATION FORM, PARTICIPATE IN THE SELECTION PROCESS OR PERFORM THE VOLUNTEER DUTIES/JOB 
FOR WHICH THEY ARE APPLYING. 

With more than 20 years of experience in architecture 
with influences coming from American, Japanese and 
Persian cultures, I have innovative and progressive 
design skills.
I am a CA licensed architect with a Ph.D. in 
architecture.
My love and passion for design and improvement will be
 a great contribution to this city.

09.01.2023 Sheida Moradi Digitally signed by Sheida Moradi 
Date: 2023.09.01 16:41:48 -07'00'





City of Calabasas - Architectural Review Panel
City of Hidden Hills - Misc City beautification and facility
projects

All things Calabasas. I'm so honored to have worked on the ARP and hope to continue its
good work. Having grown up in this community, I am committed to working to support the
cities efforts in maintaining a beautiful and welcoming environment for all. I am also a
board member of the SFV AIA, lead member of Women in Architecture Committee SFVAIA.

This past year brought many new projects and concerns for the panel to
address, importantly how to balance the many goals of the city and

community and to be sure all stake holders are heard and new state
mandates are addressed. It will take many in the community working
together this year to secure the vision of our community and address
the need for growth and modernization.
It continues to be so inspiring to work with the city and my
colleagues on the ARP, I believe our work will be especially important
this year to support the staff and city to continue to enhance the
quality of our community, making it beautiful, safe and welcoming.
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